
Dear Senate Public Health Committee; 
 
I am submitting this written testimony in opposition to SB 314.  As a healthcare professional, we look to 
the secretary of health and environment to provide guidance for our state's public health.  Limiting their 
authority to do their job, as in this case around vaccination requirements, has the potential to put 
children's health at risk. I urge you to vote no on SB 314.  
 
Lisa Thurlow, DDS 
Private Citizen 
Overland Park, KS  
 


